
Town of Hamilton Legal Notice 
 

The Town of Hamilton Planning Board will hold its regular monthly meeting on Tuesday, 
February 11, 2019 at 7:00pm at the Hamilton Public Library located at 13 Broad Street, 
Hamilton. 
 
The board will be considering an application made by Paull and Jennifer Ward for a Subdivision. 
The applicant wishes to subdivide a +/- 24 acre parcel into 4 smaller parcels. The Property is 
located on Albro Road; identified as Tax Map# 199.-1-62.12.  This meeting will be the First 
review of this application. 
 
Neighbors and other interested parties are encouraged to view these applications and their 
supporting materials at:  

Town of Hamilton Office 
  40 Milford Street, Hamilton 

Hours are 9:00-1:00 
       2:00-4:00  

Monday-Friday 
 

For any inquiries please call (315) 824 3380, the board may also consider any other business 
that may come before it at this time. 

 
Mike Welshko, Chairperson 

Planning Board 
 


